
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Nativity 
 

Christmas is fast approaching and the children have begun preparation for their annual production, which 
will take place on Wednesday 6th December at 2.00pm and Thursday 7th December at 9.15am.   
 

Ticket Booking: 
This will be a very popular event and in order to accommodate all Year 1 and Year 2 parents who wish to 
attend, we can only allocate 2 tickets per family only.  These two tickets can either be used for one of the 
performances or split over two different performances for example, 1 for each performance.  Please be 
aware that the production books up very quickly so a prompt response would be advisable.  If you wish to 
attend the performance, please book by clicking on the following electronic form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/R2WqrPcFHP 
 
 
Paper tickets will be sent home via your child from Monday 27th November and you will need to bring them 
with you on the day.  The system will automatically close on Thursday 30th November at 4.00pm for ticket 
bookings, so please ensure you have made your request by then to avoid any disappointment. 
  
 

Babies and Pre-school children: 
Due to fire regulations, we must implement firm restrictions on the numbers we can admit into the 
audience therefore, if you wish to bring pre-school children they MUST be part of your 2 ticket allocation 
without exception (even if on your lap).  If you have a baby you can hold in your arms, this is permitted.  
There will not be space in the hall to accommodate prams/pushchairs.   
 

Additional Tickets: 
Once all ticket orders have been received we may have the opportunity to offer additional tickets so please 
indicate on the electronic form whether you  would like to receive one and we will try to accommodate you 
where possible.  These spare tickets will be issued on a first come first served basis. 
 
 

An in-app message will be sent home shortly informing you of the part your child has in the performance 
and the costume they will need.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Year 1 & Year 2 Teachers 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/R2WqrPcFHP

